

FRANK CAMPBELL, SUPERINTENDEN 402 GREENLEE AVENUE RIPLEY, MISSISSIPPI 38663 TELEPHONE: 662-837-7156 FAX: 662-837-1362 JERRY CHILDS Business Administrator

SONDRA GRAVES
Payroll/Accounting

STACEY STREET
Trans./Alt. School Director

MELINDA MARSALIS FED. Programs/Testing Coord. KAREN HURT Food Service Supervisor

TWILA GOOLSBY Director of Curriculum/Assessment

> KAREN CHURCHILL SPED Coordinator

PAT LONG Administrative Assistant

April 29, 2019

Dear South Tippah School District,

Over the past year or two, changes have been made to board policy as it relates to the ability of students to transfer between North and South Tippah School Districts. In the upcoming 2019-2020 school year, North Tippah School District will enforce a policy which allows students who live in North Tippah to transfer to South Tippah, if they have previously been granted release, but no new releases will be granted.

South Tippah School District recently adopted a policy which states, beginning in the 2019-2020 school year, students will no longer be allowed to transfer to districts that do not allow their students to transfer to us. South Tippah policy will allow all students who have been getting a release to transfer as normal. After that, no new transfers will be granted, unless the district transfers to us. We apologize for any confusion that this may cause.

Sincerely,

Frank Campbell, Superintendent